
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Friday, 2 December 2016 5:25 PM 

To: Phil Eberhard 
Subject: RE: AM2014/250 and others - Plumbing and Fire Sprinklers Award 2010  

 
Dear Mr Eberhard,  
 
Re: AM2016/23 – Construction Awards  
 
The Commission has determined to the MPA’s request for an extension of time to file its 
submissions by 5.00pm Tuesday 20 December 2016. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Katrine Huynh  
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
katrine.huynh@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
Please be aware my telephone number has changed. My new phone number is (02) 9308 1812. Please 
update your records accordingly. 
 
From: Phil Eberhard [mailto:Phil.Eberhard@plumber.com.au]  
Sent: Thursday, 1 December 2016 2:28 PM 

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Subject: AM2014/250 and others - Plumbing and Fire Sprinklers Award 2010  

 
Dear Vice President  
 
I refer to the directions previously issued by the Commission regarding the filing and serving of 
“comprehensive written submissions” by 2 December 2016. 
 
I have been on annual leave since 2 November 2016, only returning to work today.   
 
Given my annual leave, I have not had an opportunity to finalise the submissions of the Master 
Plumbers Group.  
 
I therefore ask for an extension of time in filing the written submissions of the Master Plumbers 
Group. 
 
If the Commission could grant an extension until 4.00pm Tuesday 20 December 2016, it would be 
greatly appreciated. 
 
Thanks. 
Phil         
 
Phil Eberhard 
Senior Workplace Relations Advisor 
 
Note:- I will be on annual leave from Wednesday 2 November 2016 till Wednesday 30 November 2016.  Returning to work 
on Thursday 1 December 2016. 
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